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The students of Chemistry Department got anopportunity to attend a workshop 

organised by Indian Academy of Sciences in collaboration with Department of 

Physics H.P. University Shimla-5 on dated 9
th

 and 10
th

 of September 2022. The 

title of the workshop was “Frontier Areas in Materials Research”.Eight students 

from Chemistry department along with Asstt. Professor Shalu Chauhan attended 

the workshop. There were four sessions in the workshop. A presentation on the 

topic “Inorganic Analogues of Graphenes” was presented by Prof. Ayan Datta 

from IACS, Kolkata and another one was presented by Prof. Rabibrata 

Mukherjee from IIT, Kharagpur on the topic “Morphology Modulation in 

Polymer Blend and Bilayer Films”.It was very informative and interactive 

session for the students. Students gained the knowledge about Graphenes and 

Polymer Chemistry. 


